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Cheryl Ryan <clryan@alvinisd.net>

RE: Depository Contract for 2021-2023 
1 message

ANN.BATTAGLIA@wellsfargo.com <ANN.BATTAGLIA@wellsfargo.com> Mon, Mar 22, 2021 at 2:54 PM
To: clryan@alvinisd.net

Cheryl,

 

Thank you for the opportunity to con�nue serving and working with Alvin Independent School District.   Yes, we
would like to extend the agreement for the 2021 �ll 2023 fiscal school year beginning July 2021.

 

Thank you,

 

 

Ann Ba�aglia

Vice President

Rela�onship Manager

 

Wells Fargo Government Banking

12650 N. Featherwood Dr. | Suite 210 | Houston, Texas 77034

MAC T0170-021

Tel 281-971-2159

 

ann.battaglia@wellsfargo.com

 

I am currently working remotely and the best way to reach me is through email.

 

Other important contact numbers for issues requiring immediate assistance:

Treasury Management/CEO help desk: 800-289-3557

ACH Opera�ons Support: 800-745-2426

Wire Services: 888-384-8400
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